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£2,500
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Smoke 20 a day and 
that’s roughly how 
much cash you burn 
each year!  £2,500
 could buy a tropical
 5 star holiday, a home cinema system or 
even a car!

Does that give you an incentive to quit? If so
why not use National No Smoking Day on 
14th March as an 
opportunity to stub 
out the ciggies
 for good?

The local 
Help 2 Quit
 service is based 
at Dawley 
Christian Centre 
on Thursday mornings between 9am – 12noon.
For more information,

contact the 
Help 2 Quit
 main office on

01743 366940

***            
        Prescriptions
A reminder that staff                        are under strict instructions not to accept requests for

repeat medication  over the telephone. The doctors insist on a written request -, firstly to provide an audit trail and secondly on the   grounds of patient safety (Yes, we really have had patients  phone in asking for ‘more of the blue tablets!’). If you can’t get into the surgery, why not use the computer to request a repeat prescription?
Just log onto

www.dawleymedicalpractice.co.uk
to register for the online service. All requests will be dealt with in the normal way and the script will be available for collection after 48 hours.
And another plea…..please don’t put requests in more than 5 days before the medication is due as it won’t be issued!
           Health Checks
Aged 40 -74?
Not on any medication for high blood pressure or high cholesterol?

          You could be in line for a

         free health check!  

      Letters are going

           out inviting patients

         to come in for an appointment  with 

     Sister Debbie
         Hugh on a Tuesday 

        morning. Patients 

with
appointments

      before 11am are asked

     to fast, while those 

             coming after 11.00 just to have a light 
breakfast.

         Everyone’s asked to 

    drink at least a pint of 

water before their

appointment. This 

makes it easier to take

 a blood sample for

 testing which is a vital

          part of the health check.

***
Did you know?
Every cigarette you 

smoke shortens
 your life by about
 11 minutes!
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Telephones Tweaked!
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There’s been some                adjustments made to

the ‘phone
system at Dawley

Medical Practice as 
part of a bid to make 
it more user-friendly.
Patients ringing in are now asked to select from one

of the following:-

Option 1 – Appointments

Option 2 – Prescriptions/

Home Visits

Option 3 – To speak to the Secretary (with queries 
about hospital visits and insurance forms)

Option 4 – Results (after 2.00pm)

Please don’t leave
 messages for the
 secretary about 
anything other than 
hospital referral 
letters or queries about 
insurance 
forms! 

And a plea if you leave a message – do make
 sure you leave your name, date of birth and 
contact number! 
All too often those 
details are left out, 
which means we 
can’t get back to you!
***
Did you know?
When you inhale a 
cigarette,

 it burns at around 700
 degrees centigrade at the tip and round 60 degrees centigrade at the core!
Can’t make it?
Then please don’t 

forget to let us know!

Reception staff often 

have to deal with 
patients who
 want an afternoon appointment but they’re 

all booked.

 Yet only recently, 
on just one 
day SIX patients
 didn’t show up – which meant a whole hour of doctors time wasted.
If you let us know you 

don’t need an 

appointment,

 it can be given to 

someone else

***
Dawley Online!

Dawley Medical

Practice’s new

website has been

launched

and is

already getting loads

of hits.

          Apart from registering

for the repeat medication facility,

patients can also find
information about opening times as well as the clinics and

services on offer.

Take a look at

www.dawleymedicalpractice.co.uk
                 ***

      Did you know?

Experts reckon nicotine is as addictive as cocaine!

Test Results
Need to find out test 

results but can’t get

 to the phone or to the surgery? Staff are

happy to give the

information to a family

member or partner but

ONLY if the patient has

given permission.

If you want to 

nominate someone

else to pick up results,

let reception know

and they will sure a 

note is added to your

medical record.

For under 16’s results 

will only be given to 

parents or guardians.

Over 16’s will be able 

to get their own results

but can give 

permission for someone

else to collect them.

***

Did you know?

As well as nicotine, cigarettes contain 

more

 than 4,000 

different chemicals 

and more than 60 of

 those are carcinogenic!
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***

Dr Spencer        

The countdown’s on for 

Dr Spencer!  He’s got 

just five months to go 

until he retires to

 Scotland. Meanwhile 
the hunt for a new 
partner is  

underway! 

An announcement is expected in the next 

few weeks – so watch

 this space! 
